12 September 2022

To whom it may concern,

| hereby certify that the company CEMEX has been an active member of the United Nations
Global Compact (UNGC) since 06 December 2004, ratifying their commitment to the 10 Principles
of the Compact. Every year CEMEX has submitted the Communication on Progress (CoP), the
instrument that reflects the company’s efforts to implement the ten principles of the UNGC.
Furthermore, CEMEX has participated actively in diverse Working Groups and other relevant
spaces organized by UNGC including the Carbon Pricing Champions, Science Based Targets,
Supply Chain Advisory Group, Women’s Empowerment Principles and as Patrons of our SME
Engagement Initiative. CEMEX will also participate in a roundtable with the Secretary General of
The United Nations during the General Assembly to discuss the advancement of the Sustainable
Development Goals.

Respectfully,

Sue Allchurch
Chief of Outreach and Engagement

United Nations Global Compact



